
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
24th February 2016 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 1 Visit to the Yorkshire Wildlife Park – Friday 11th March 2016 
 
As part of our topic on Wild Animals, the Year 1 children will be visiting the Yorkshire Wildlife Park in 
Doncaster.    We will be travelling by coach.  The full cost of the visit should be £15.00 per child, 
however, the school will be subsidising the trip.  We are, therefore, asking for a contribution of £9.00 
per child. 
 
We will be going within normal school hours and will be back at school by home time.  
 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink (no fizzy drinks please).  If your child receives 
free school meals their lunch will be provided but they will still need a drink.  
 
Children will need to wear their school t.shirt and jumper with tracksuit bottoms and 
trainers/comfortable footwear and a warm coat.  
 
If you have any questions please see your child’s class teacher. Please sign and return the 
permission slip below as soon as possible, and no later than Friday 4h March. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Mrs Brassington, Miss Dixon and Mrs Moody 
Year 1 Teaching Team 
 
 
 
 

 
Year 1 Visit to Yorkshire Wildlife Park – Friday 11th March 2016 

 
I give permission for my child …………………………………. …..         in Class ……………  
 
to go on the visit to the Yorkshire Wildlife Park. 
 
I enclose a contribution of £9.00 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………. 

(Parent/Carer) 
 

 
 


